
 
 

The St. Patrick’s Parish Social Ministry is one of Long Island’s 
most active Soup Kitchens. They service over 1,500 needy 
children and seniors every month. In addition to the items 
listed below, please consider donating plastic bags. These 
bags are used to carry items for struggling families that are 
helped daily. Please bring these bagged items to the Workers 
Memorial Mass on Tuesday, May 1st at 5:30 pm at St. 
Patrick’s Church in Bay Shore, New York.  
 

Peanut Butter & Jelly (Jelly goes fast!) 

Canned Foods (tuna, Chef Boyardee, canned fruit, fruit cups) 

Canned Vegetables (minestrone, chicken noodle) 

Paper Products (toilet paper, paper towels, napkins) 

Toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant, razors, bars 
of soap, shampoo, etc.) 

Grocery Store Gift Cards from Stop & Shop and Shoprite 

Men’s white socks, underwear and t-shirts (size Large) 
 

Thank You and God Bless! 


